
 

 

GIBRALTAR ELECTRICITY AUTHORITY 

 

INTERRUPTION TO ELECTRICITY SUPPLY 

 

The electricity supply to the following areas will be cut off on Saturday 2nd February 
2013 at 00:15 hrs for a period not exceeding five hours to enable certain essential 
works to be carried out. 
 
Sir Herbert Miles Road (Both Worlds) 
Traffic Light opposite Both Worlds 
Street Lighting from Caleta Palace to Dudley Ward Tunnel Canopy 
Gibraltar Motorcycle Club 
 
Telephone No.20075957 
Website : www.gibelec.gi 
 
Apologies for any inconvenience. 
 

 


